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Dear House, 

I oppose this new tax. 

 

I live in Portland, am disabled and on a fixed income. I'm already struggling 

financially more than ever before in my life due to inflation, rising energy costs, and 

our already high tax burden on my modest, 1br condo near a freeway interchange 

that recently had its property tax increased. 

 

I have an older car that I struggle to maintain, and have been putting off buying new 

tires because of the cost.  

 

Now there is going to be an additional tax? 

 

I live near the freeway and breathe in rubber pollution every day. I have asthma. I 

can't afford my inhaler even though I'm on medicare, my deductible is $600 for 

pharmacy claims. I would love any kind of environmental progress on controlling this 

pollution, but I cannot afford any more tax burden and will be forced to leave the city 

of Portland if these expenses and taxes continue to increase.  

 

Are you trying to put all of us of modest means into the streets? 

 

Help people like me afford our medicine, housing, and food. 

 

Please oppose this tax.  

 

Thank you, 

Amanda Zolezio 97201 


